
Bob Youngs
Robert D. Youngs Contractor
Santa Rosa, CA

February 27, 1995

Dear Mr. Youngs:

It has been a pleasure having you do work for us. Your attention to detail and follow up with
suppliers has been above expectations. All your work was careful and thorough with the utmost
in quality finish work.

I have no reservations in recommending your work to others.

Most sincerely,

R. S. and K. McC. S.

Kaiser P. Pediatrician / Homemaker

Homeowners


	Page 1

